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Markham, Lory P. - PDR

From: SsnOuld@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 3:48 PM
To: Markham, Lory P. - PDR
Subject: (no subject)

Ms. Lory Markham, Secretary 
Planning Commission, City of Richmond 
900 East Broad Street, 5th Floor 
Richmond, VA 23219 
Via email to: lory.markham@richmondgov.com 
 
Dear Ms. Markham, 
 
I am the owner of Railroad YMCA, a mixed use development in Shockoe Bottom home to Old City Bar, David Napier’s 
White House Catering, Rosie O’Connolly’s Irish Pub, and 30 luxury apartments.  Railroad Y is an historic building nestled 
between the Farmer’s Market and Main Street Station. 
 
I wish to express my support of the proposed Ordinance 2015-113, which seeks the removal of a proffer from the original 
rezoning of the property in 2006.  I am to understand that there is no further need for the proffer and that the conditions 
the proffer imposed have all been met.   I am in support of this amendment and encourage you to support the removal of 
this proffer as well and espouse your support to the members of Richmond City Council. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Susan Ould 
BRJ Enterprises 


